
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear WVCS Family, Friends, and Community, 
 

We are SO grateful for the opportunity to partner with families by providing Christ-centered 
education building on high academic standards for Pre-k through 12th grades. For over 50 years 
now, it has been our privilege to serve the Salem-Keizer area and surrounding communities in this 
journey of life! 
 

We are excitedly preparing for our 29th Annual Benefit Auction & Dinner which will be on 
Saturday, March 9, 2024, in our new gym.  
 

The proceeds of this event will directly help our school in the following ways: 
1. Bridge the gap between tuition revenue and the actual operating costs of the school, 
2. Provide students scholarship opportunities, and 
3. Enable facility enhancement projects. 

 

In anticipation of over 250 attendees, we invite you to sponsor, donate, and save the date to 
attend. The event will include a delicious, catered dinner, an entertaining oral auction program, 
and a vast silent auction.  
 

We are requesting donations of new items, products, services, gift cards, vacation opportunities, 
or financial contributions. WVCS is a 501(c)(3) organization, and your contributions are tax 
deductible to the full extent allowed by law. (For your reference, our tax ID number is 93-
1058134). We also have business advertising sponsorship packages available. Please return the 
“Donation & Sponsorship Form” with your commitments by Tuesday, February 27th, 2024. 
 

Thank you again for your time and consideration of your part in this incredible journey! 
 

Gratefully,  

Elisa Hunter 
Elisa Hunter 
Auction Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information call our office at 503-393-5236, or go to our website at www.wvcs.org 
 or contact us at warriorsauction@gmail.com. 
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